From: Tripplet, Charis
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2013 3:22 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ald. Burns Recent Trip to Paris
Steve, per our conversation Ald. Burns traveled to Paris, France June 12-19, 2013 to participate in the "Empowering Young Leaders" program, aiming at training emerging leaders of 12 NGOs in France (24 in all).  The entire was funded and paid for by Graines de France, a innovative think-tank, is organizing an ambitious 3-year program involving 12 selected grassroots NGOs from various regions of France. Leaders from the 12 NGOs, selected from regions that are economically and socially disadvantaged, will participate in a three-year training program.  The program will focus on educating the participants in American approaches towards community organizing, empowerment, and management of grassroots social movements, focusing on the following topics: positive police-citizens relations, racism/xenophobia, housing, and employment/education. 

 

Charis Tripplet
Chief of Staff to William D. Burns
Alderman, 4th Ward
